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Cashless Class Tuck Shop 

We will be restarting Tuck Shop on Fridays from 13th November; however, 

we will now be cashless!  Snacks will be sold in classrooms and will be 

prepaid for via Parentpay.  If you would like your child to use the tuck 

shop, please complete the consent form on Parentmail and make a £3 

payment (6 weeks tuck shop, 13th Nov – 18th Dec) on Parentpay by no 

later than Wed 11th November.  Teachers will have a register of which 

children are having snacks.  We are unable to accept cash for this, 

please contact us if you have difficulties paying via Parentpay (logins 

have been sent to Apple Tree Class).   

 

1. Sophie M (Y3) 

2. Ruby M (Y2) 

3. Jessica P (Y3) 

4. Bobbie-Jean V (Y3) 

5. Illah H (Y2) 

6. Joe G (Y2) 

7. Nevaeh F (Y4) 

8. Jake C (Y3) 

9. Millie H (Y3) 

10. Ella B (Y4) 

Polite Reminders 

• Please do not come 

to the office unless 

you have an urgent 

message – please 

email: 

admin@hemingbrou

gh.n-yorks.sch.uk  

or phone us on:  

01757 638266 

• Also, please only 

contact staff on the 

school email or by 

phone, they cannot 

reply to messages 

sent on any other 

social media.  

 

Halloween Trail 

On Saturday 31st October 5-7pm, in association with FAN Club, we are 

organising a spooky Halloween trail through the village. We have made 

a map, which can be bought for £1 from either: The Crown, The Bread Bin 

or Londis from Monday 26th October from 2pm.  

On the map, you will find starred houses, which will have decorated their 

fronts with pumpkins. How many pumpkins can you find? How many 

houses can you get around? On the back of the map, there will also be 

some spooky puzzles to solve, if you answer these and post them into the 

Primary School letter box by Monday 2nd November, you will be entered 

into a prize draw for some wonderful prizes. 

A polite reminder: we are supporting the government guidelines and 

would like to remind people that it is really important to stay in groups of 

no more than 6, unless you are from the same household. Also, we are 

not promoting children knocking on doors.  Let’s have some fun but 

remember to keep everyone safe.   

A big thank you to Gemma Howard for all her help and support, this would 

not be happening without her, and for everyone that has offered to 

decorate their houses so that we can have a special evening. Don’t 

forget to dress up! We cannot wait to see everyone. 
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Sponsor Day 

 

  
 

         

                      

 

Thanks so much to all who have already donated – if you (or any other friends and family) 

would like to send sponsorship money please use our Go Fund Me page. 

 

As you know, we are unable to have homework diaries going 

between home and school at the moment.  We are now using 

Google Classroom for homework so please remember to 

check it regularly.  We sent home guidance on Parentmail last 

week showing how to login and attach work.  Please contact 

us if you have any problems using the system. 

And finally,… 

Thank you for your 

continued support over this 

very different first half of the 

Autumn term!   

Please enjoy a restful break 

next week.  Children are 

back in school on Tuesday 

3rd November. 

https://uk.gofundme.com/f/raising-funds-for-hemingbrough-school

